
University of Rhode Island University of Rhode Island 

DigitalCommons@URI DigitalCommons@URI 

Kerr, John Hoare (1978-1984) Education: National Endowment for the Arts 
and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996) 

12-12-1978 

Kerr, John Hoare (1978-1984): Correspondence 69 Kerr, John Hoare (1978-1984): Correspondence 69 

L. James Edgy Jr. 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_42 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Edgy, L. James Jr., "Kerr, John Hoare (1978-1984): Correspondence 69" (1978). Kerr, John Hoare 
(1978-1984). Paper 94. 
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_42/94 

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Kerr, 
John Hoare (1978-1984) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please 
contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly. 

https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_42
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_42?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Fpell_neh_II_42%2F94&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_42/94?utm_source=digitalcommons.uri.edu%2Fpell_neh_II_42%2F94&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons-group@uri.edu


nRTIDnRL 
EnoowmEnT 
FOR 
THE ARTS 

December 12, 1978 

Honorable Claiborne Pell 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. c. 20510 

Dear Senator Pell: 

WRSHlnGTDn 
D.C. 20506 
A Federal agency advised by the 
National Council on the Arts 

lJEC 14 1978 

Livingston Biddle has forwarded your letter to me with 
your recommendation for John Hoare Kerr for the post of 
Senior Official to work with the U. S. Office of Education 
and the Arts Endowment. 

Unfortunately, the job description for this position has 
not yet been worked out~ however, we do hope to do this 
within the next few weeks. 

I certainly appreciate your sending me your recommendation 
for Mr. Kerr; and can assure you that once we know what 
formation the position will take, we will certainly give 
him our very serious consideration. 

Thank you again for your interest and help. 

Sincerely, 

L. James Edgy, Jr. 
Deputy Chairman for 

Intergovernmental Activities 
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